
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT : COMPLIANCE 

Download Ref No. : NSE/COMP/47346 Date : February 15, 2021 

Circular Ref. No. : 22/2021  

 
 
To All Members, 
 

Sub.:  Extension of due-date for refund of SEBI Sub-Broker (SB) fees.  
 

This has reference to NSE Circular Ref. No. NSE/COMP/47076 dated January 20, 2021 regarding 
the refund of SEBI Sub-Broker (SB) fees.  

Based on the representations received from the members, the last date to submit complete documents 
for refund of SEBI Sub-Broker (SB) fees in the prescribed format is being extended till            
February 26, 2021. All the members who have not yet made the submission are advised to ensure 
that they submit the same on or before February 26, 2021.   
 
Members are advised to take note of the same and comply. 
 
 

For and on behalf of 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
 
 
Meghana Kulkarni  
Chief Manager  
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1800 266 0050 compliance_mem@nse.co.in  


